
 
 
 

-FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- 

SRMC Surgeon Expands Services in Lisbon  
 
 

(SALEM, OH)—April 25, 2022--- General Surgeon Shawn C. Clark, 
D.O., will now see patients at SRMC Primary Care—Lisbon beginning 
Tuesday, April 26. Dr. Clark regularly sees patients at Salem General 
Surgery, and is adding an office day in Lisbon to make it more 
convenient for patients from surrounding communities to seek surgical 
care. He will see patients at SRMC Primary Care-Lisbon on the last 
Tuesday of each month. 
 
A medical staff member at Salem Regional Medical Center, Dr. Clark 
performs advanced surgical procedures; including laparoscopic 
surgeries, such as hernia repair and gallbladder removal. In addition, he 
provides upper endoscopy and colonoscopy services to examine and 
diagnose conditions in the digestive tract.  
 

To Make An Appointment In Salem or Lisbon: Contact Salem General Surgery, 2094 East 
State Street, Suite A in Salem, 330-337-2868.  
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